
 
AGENDA 

ACADEMIC COUNCIL 
October 8, 2004 

Tillman 308, 2:00 p.m. 
 

I. Approval of minutes of September 3, 2004 meeting (attached). 
 

II. Chair’s remarks. (Frank Pullano) 
 

III. VPAA’s remarks. (Dr. Tom Moore) 
 

IV. Committee Reports 
 

a. Committee on Undergraduate Instruction: 
 

b. General Education (William Seyfried):  
 
The General Education committee met on Thursday, September 23 and approved the following 
proposal & submits it for consideration to Academic Council: 
  
Departments should evaluate the courses under their purview in the articulation agreement with the 
two-year colleges in South Carolina so as to recommend which courses should be considered as 
satisfying the relevant area(s) in the General Education program and which should not (note: only 
transfer courses that do not already transfer in as an equivalent course at Winthrop should be 
considered).  The recommendations should be submitted to the General Education committee for its 
approval no later than November 1, 2004.  This does not alter the writing component required by the 
General Education program (recall the rules pertaining to transferring in of courses for General 
Education credit that do not have a writing component).  The course numbering of the transfer 
courses will be determined by the departments in consultation with the Registrar’s office.  When a 
course does not fall under the purview of a particular department, the General Education committee 
will exercise jurisdiction over the course.  A similar approach should be applied to all relevant 
articulation agreements. 
 

V. Old Business 
 

 
VI. New Business 

 
VII. Announcements 

 
VIII. Adjournment 

 
 


